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SAC Photo Lab 
Can Jet to Site 

OMAHA, Feb. 28 (AP)—The 
Strategic Air Command has 
condensed a complete photo-
reconnaissance laboratory in-
to 14 trailers which can be 
jet-transported anywhere in 
the world, the Omaha World-
Herald said in a copyrighted 
story today. 

Six of the trailers airlifted 
any place in the world give 
SAC intelligence experts a 
workable photographic labo-
ratory containing the most up-
to-date film-processing and 
viewing equipment available 
anywhere. All 14 working to-
gether make up a complete 
laboratory. 

Maj. Gen. Robert N. Smith, 
director of SAC intelligence;  
said the complete laborato-
ries could be airlifted to any 
trouble spot in the world, 
thus saving vital hours in de-
veloping and analyzing films 
taken by SAC reconnaissance 
planes. 


